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 Weôll soon be ringing in the new year and Holgate Schools wish a Happy 2019 to our entire school com-

munity! We hope this new year is one with good health, great memories, and an abundance of love and prosper-

ity. In this time of both reflecting on the past and looking forward to our futures, itôs the perfect opportunity to 

think about those things youôd like to change in the coming year. Instead of a lengthy list of resolutions, thereôs 

one simple act that we all could put at the top of our ñTo Doò listsésmile more, complain less. If you google 

the topic of how many facial muscles it takes to smile, itôs generally 10 for a small smile. Ten muscles, thatôs it.  

 Smiling is a good thing. And like Buddy the Elf says, ñI just like to smile. Smilingôs my favorite.ò It not 

only releases the ñfeel goodò neural messages in your body to relax you,  but also can lower your heart rate and 

blood pressure. Who doesnôt need more of that?!  But waitéit gets better. It not only helps the person whoôs 

smiling but is also a benefit to those on the receiving end. A genuine smile tells people weôre encouraging, 

awake, alert and approachable. If youôd like a quick 20-minute read, order a copy online of Smile & Move by 

Sam Parker at InspireYourPeople.com. As the author simplistically shares, ñPleasant people are more enjoyable 

than those who arenôt. Working with them is better. Buying from them is better. Selling to them is better. Play-

ing with them is better. And pleasantness begins with a smile.ò  

 Smiling is also contagious. Itôs very difficult to complain, be ungrateful, or be angry towards someone 

who is smiling. And no matter how bad we think our worst day is, it can always be worse and someone else has 

it far worse than we do. You can be sure of that! If you find yourself in a situation during which it may be diffi-

cult to curve those lips upward, try to think of a positive mental image in your life such as a child/grandchild, 

spouse, pet, funny moment, etc.  

 One of the greatest joys of working in a school are the smiles on the studentsô faceséday in and day out. 

As you head into 2019, consider smiling more and complaining less as a resolution. Itôs much cheaper and re-

quires less effort than a gym membership but yields health benefits.  Hereôs wishing all of you a blessed 2019 

with far more smiles than frowns!!  
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Elementary Message by Ms. Young 

Happy New Year!  I hope the holidays were not just a flurry of activi-
ties, but that you found/made time to really enjoy some days or mo-
ments with family and friends.. During the month of January our One 
Team focus will be on òBe a Goal-Doer.ó  This establishes the idea that 
goal realization goes beyond just setting a goal.  Instead, students must 
decide on an end goal, develop a plan of action, work through potential 

problems, and persevere.  This month the students will break down òGoal-Doingó so that it be-
comes a òPiece ðof-Cake.ó   
 
As we enter into the winter months, please remember that we go outside when the temperature or 
wind chill is 20 degrees or higher.  Please send gloves, hats, scarves and warm coats with your stu-
dent.  Also, once there is snow on the ground, snow boots must be worn in the snow.  Please ensure 
your student has snow boots to keep feet dry.  Students who do not have snow boots will need to 
play on the sidewalks or cement areas of the playground.  Also, keep in mind labeling your childõs 
coat and other winter articles of clothing will ensure misplaced items are returned to the proper 
child. 
 
Mark your calendars for the following events in January: January 11 the second quarter ends.  
January 18 grade cards will go home with students who have all school fees paid and no outstand-
ing fees (cafeteria, library, latchkey).  January 21 there is no school as it is Martin Luther King 
Jr. Day.  January 14 bus routes will begin to run in reverse order. 

Corinne Vance was the winner of the Ameri-
can Legion Auxiliary Americanism Essay 
contest.  The contest was sponsored by Wil-
liam F. Helmke American Legion Auxiliary 
Unit 340, Holgate, Ohio.  This yearôs ques-
tion was, ñWhat I can personally do to pre-
vent veteran homelessness?ò  Corinneôs es-
say will be judged against other 3rd and 4th 
graders from Ohio in April to move onto the 
national level. 
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*ÐÕËÌÙÎÈÙÛÌÕɯ"ÓÐÕÐÊɯÞÐÓÓɯÉÌɯ%ÙÐËÈàȮɯ,ÈÙÊÏɯƖƝȮɯƖƔƕƝɯÈÛɯ2Ûȭɯ/ÌÛÌÙɀÚɯ+ÜÛÏÌÙÈÕɯ"ÏÜÙÊÏɯÖÕɯ

2ÛÈÛÌɯ1ÖÜÛÌɯƕƜȮɯÐÕɯ'ÖÓÎÈÛÌȮɯÍÖÙɯÊÏÐÓËÙÌÕɯÞÏÖɯÞÐÓÓɯÉÌɯŗÝÌɯȹƙȺɯàÌÈÙÚɯÖÍɯÈÎÌɯÉàɯ ÜÎÜÚÛɯƕȮɯ

ƖƔƕƝȭɯ3ÏÐÚɯàÌÈÙɯÚÛÜËÌÕÛÚɯÞÐÓÓɯÉÌɯÈÚÚÌÚÚÌËɯÉàɯÛÏÌɯÕÜÙÚÌɯÈÛɯÛÏÌɯÊÓÐÕÐÊȭɯ/ÈÙÌÕÛÚɯÈÙÌɯÈÚÒÌËɯ

ÛÖɯÚÛÖ×ɯÉàɯÛÏÌɯ$ÓÌÔÌÕÛÈÙàɯÖŚÊÌɯÛÖɯ×ÐÊÒɯÜ×ɯÙÌØÜÐÙÌËɯ×È×ÌÙÞÖÙÒȭɯ ÓÓɯÙÌØÜÐÙÌËɯ×È×ÌÙɪ

ÞÖÙÒɯÔÜÚÛɯÉÌɯÛÜÙÕÌËɯÐÕɯÉàɯ,ÈÙÊÏɯƕÚÛȭɯ.ÕÊÌɯÈÓÓɯÊÖÔ×ÓÌÛÌËɯ

×È×ÌÙÞÖÙÒɯÐÚɯÛÜÙÕÌËɯÐÕȮɯÈÕɯÈ××ÖÐÕÛÔÌÕÛɯÍÖÙɯÊÓÐÕÐÊɯÞÐÓÓɯÉÌɯ

ÚÊÏÌËÜÓÌËȭ 

2019-20 KINDERGARTEN CLINIC 

PTO News 
The month of December was a very busy month for the Elementary PTO. Students were able to shop 

at the Santa Shop before Christmas break and purchase gifts for their family and friends.  Something 

new this year was the opportunity to create a canvas painting and a towel that students could give as 

gifts as well.  We would like to thank all who visited and who volunteered their time to help out in the 

Santa Shop.  PTO also treated students with donuts on December 20th.  A special thanks to the cooks 

for helping prepare the donuts for us!  National Honor Society helped pass out Holgate socks to stu-

dents from the PTO for Christmas again this year!   

The annual Father/Daughter Dance will be taking place on Saturday, February 9th from 7-8:30.  

More information will be coming home soon with the girls about this event. 

Anyone that would like to join us for our next meeting is welcome.  The next meeting will be 
held on Monday, January 7th at 6:30 in the Elementary Office conference room.  We encourage every-
one to come out and support Holgate Elementary, and look forward to seeing you all at the upcoming 
events! Go Tigers! 
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MS/HS Message from Mr. Robinson 

Greetings Holgate families! 

Itôs hard to believe that 2019 is here!  I hope that everyone starts the new year with feelings of  

positivity, ambition and gratitude for all you have!  Here at Holgate MS/HS, we have many things 

to look forward to in the new year.   

CCP: A reminder that Holgateôs College Credit Plus (CCP) meeting is scheduled for Friday, Janu-

ary 4th at 7:30pm in the Library. If your child is currently a CCP student, you can come early at 

6:45pm for a refresher instead of attending the 7:30pm meeting. If you are new to CCP, and your 

child is considering taking college courses for high school and college credit next year, you must 

attend a meeting. If you are unable to attend the meeting on January 4th, you may attend the meet-

ing at Patrick Henry on Wednesday, January 23rd at 7:00pm in their cafeteria. 

Graduation:  Looking ahead to graduation, here are a few  reminders: Parents of senior students, 

please encourage your student to stop in the Guidance Office for scholarship information. Also, if 

you still owe school fees, please stop by the office to see Mrs. Niese about those fees. Participation 

in graduation is not permitted if fees are not paid by the first of May. 

Sports:  Basketball season is in full swing!  If you have any questions about times or locations of 

events, please check the Holgate Local Schools website.  The ñCalendarò link on the right side of 

the page will provide you with dates, times and locations.   

ACT:  Attention Juniors:  To prepare for the ACT test in February, you can go to the Ohio Means 

Jobs website and take practice ACT tests for free.  There are four practice tests available per sub-

ject area.  All students have accounts to access the practice tests.  You can access the Ohio Means 

Jobs website through ñStudent Linksò on the Holgate Local Schools website.  If you canôt remem-

ber your login information, please email Mrs. Peck and she will help you recover your account in-

formation.   

Thank You: I would like to take a moment to thank our student organizations for their efforts in 

providing help to Holgate students and families during the Christmas season!  Thank you National 

Honor Society for working with Project We Care!  The NHS students raised money to buy cloth-

ing, toys and kitchen supplies for Holgate families.  Thank you High School Student Council for 

working with the Henry County Christmas Cheer Food Drive.  Over 2000 canned goods, boxed 

food and toiletries were collected!  Thank you all for your kind efforts. You truly make a differ-

ence!   

I wish everyone an excellent start to 2019.  It has been a great year so far!  I am excited to see the 

amazing things our students will accomplish in 2019.  Please remember that my door is always 

open.  
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IƻƭƛŘŀȅ Cǳƴ ƛƴ [ƛŦŜ {ƪƛƭƭǎ  

The Life Skills classes had a very busy December baking and decorating 
over 40 dozen sugar cookies and 36 dozen gingerbread cookies. We also com-
pleted and presented 40 individual foods projects. The Child Development 
class welcomed Mrs. Wolf's 3rd graders to our classroom as we decorated gin-
gerbread cookies with them. During the week before break, we experimented 
with our creativity and designed 17 gingerbread houses, and created choco-

late-covered pretzels.  


